
From: Lisa Snyder  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 5:33 PM 
To: Baylands 
Subject: Work with UPC towards a feasible plan 
 
I am a Brisbane resident, & I want to urge you to work towards a plan that includes new housing that 
would also include low-income and more senior housing, as well as office, retail shops, parks and open 
space. I was planning on attending the City Counsel meeting tonight, but cannot due to sudden illness. 
Please work towards a plan that does have housing plans too! Thank you so much!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Snyder  
 
 
 


